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Dear Parents,            25th September, 2019 

 

Autumn Festival 
As detailed in the Autumn Term Newsletter, the Autumn Festival will take place over two days, on Wednesday and 

Thursday, 16th and 17th October at 9.10 a.m.   You are invited to attend either on the Wednesday or the Thursday.  

Please note that Pre-School will perform on the Wednesday only. 

 

Book Fair 

There will be a Book Fair in school from Monday, 7th October to Thursday, 10th October.  It will be open before school 

from 8.35 a.m. to 8.50 a.m. and after school until 3.30 p.m.  Please come and have a browse.  The school receives 

commission, from the sales made, to spend on books.  Thank you, in advance, for your support. 

 

Parental Consultation Evenings – Autumn Term 

This term’s Parents’ Evenings are aimed at giving you a brief overview of how your child has settled back into school.  

Children’s books will be located outside the classroom, in named batches, for you to look through prior to seeing your 

child’s class teacher.  We ask that you look at your own child’s books only. These books should be brought into the 

classroom and given to the teacher during the consultation.  Children should not attend these evenings which will take 

place on Monday, 14th October (except Reception and Year 2), Tuesday and Wednesday, 15th and 16th October.  Included 

in the books for parents to view will be your child’s ‘Writing Progress’ book.  The work in this book will be built on 

throughout your child’s time in school demonstrating progress made each term.  This work is completed independently 

and is left unmarked.  Please complete the attached slip, as an appointment system is being operated.  Ten minutes will be 

allowed for each appointment.  In order to help us with appointments, would you please indicate below the days and times 

you would prefer.   We will try to accommodate your wishes as far as we are able, but please indicate as many options as 

possible.    Please could you return this slip to the School Office by Friday, 4th October.   

 

Yours sincerely, 
S. A. Barnard-Taylor 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name of Child/ren ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  Year Group(s) …………………………….. 

 

Monday, 14th October   Tuesday, 15th October  Wednesday, 16th October 

(not Reception/Year 2) 

 

3.30 – 4.00 p.m..  ……..  3.30 – 4.00 p.m.  ……..  3.30 – 4.00 p.m   ……..      5.30 – 6.00 p.m.  …….. 

4.00 – 4.30 p.m..  ……..  4.00 – 4.30 p.m..  ……..  4.00 – 4.30 p.m.  …….. 6.00 – 6.30 p.m.  …….. 

4.30 – 5.00 p.m.  ………  4.30 – 5.00 p.m..  ……..  4.30 – 5.00 p.m.  …….. 6.30 – 7.00 p.m.  …….. 

    5.00 – 5.30 p.m.   ……...  5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  …….. 7.00 – 7.30 p.m.  …….. 
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